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Hello,

I’d like to make my public comment. I am a full time resident in Ronald, WA in Upper Kittitas
County. I do NOT approval of the Fowler Creek Guest Ranch proposal. Our area is already
growing at a significant rate and has large projects that are unfinished.

We should grow slowly, steadily, and carefully.

Do not pass the Fowler Creek Guest Ranch proposal. Do not let our county change for the
worse. Now is not the time.

-Ryan
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